
 
Circular No. RIAH/034/AY 2024-25 
Date: 21st September 2024  
 
Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
Dear Parents, 
 
At RIA-Hinjawadi, we strongly believe that parent-school collaboration is essential for the 
growth and advancement of our students and the school. We are grateful to the parents who 
took time out to answer the anonymous survey launched in the month of June-July. We 
would like to share the outcomes of the survey and the steps taken with respect to the 
feedback received.  
 

 Of the total school strength 48% parents responded to the survey 

 95% parents have said that their wards are happy to come to school 

 86% parents are satisfied with academics in school 

 90% parents are satisfied with HSCP measures  

 90% parents are satisfied with school operations 

 72% parents are satisfied with school transport 
 
Based on the feedback that we received on specific areas we have taken the following steps: 
 

1. Passion Building - An Interaction Day with passion-building teachers will be organised. 
A more interactive plan will be created for Term 2. 

 
2. Vocational Initiatives - Timely interaction sessions for 

 

3.  parents will be organised with vocational teachers. Monthly reports will be sent 
regarding the activities conducted in each session. 

 
4. Interaction with Teachers/Coordinators/Principal - The turnaround time to resolve 

issues is 24 hours; concerns will be addressed and resolved within this timeframe. For 
any communications, please keep Principal Ms. [Last Name] in CC on any emails sent 
to teachers or coordinators. For any immediate concerns, please write an email to 
feedback.hinjawadi@ryaninternationalacademy.org. 

 
5. Operation GPS - All GPS systems have been reconfigured, and parents who have been 

struggling to track them have been provided with the necessary guidance to do so. 
 

 
We look forward to your support to ensure that RIA-Hinjawadi continues to provide academic 
excellence and a superior learning experience to our students. During this academic session 



we shall intermittently release anonymous surveys for parents to share your feedback. We 
request you to kindly respond to the survey.  
Looking forward to your kind cooperation and support.  
 
Regards 
 
Sonika Kochhar Girotra 
Principal 
 
 


